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Minutes of the General Meeting  

May 3, 2023  

      Eighteen members, including the four officers, attended this meeting which was started at 7:06 p.m. 

by President Rick Najera.   Brian Davis gave the Treasurer’s report stating that we had a small amount of 

income last month with no expenses.  We remain in good financial standing and have 84 current 

members.  Rick announced that he won’t be here for the next two meetings, so if anybody else wants to 

sell the t-shirts, just let him know.  

      Old Business  

Hunter’s Point Swap Meet, April 16   Mark Wiebens commented that there were lots of people at this 

one with lots of stuff to sell.  Rick added that turn out varies, some times it’s bigger than others.  

Washington High School Car Show, April 22   Brad Booth explained that he had never been to this 

school, but it was great to see it—Golden Gate Bridge view and all.  There were a ton of really nice cars, 

mostly American.  Rick added that this show earned $8,000 towards the $15,000 that it takes to run the 

shop program for the kids.  Manny won first place for the motorcycle division!   Ted Morris asked if the 

unions help out in supporting this school program and the answer was “Yes.”    

Dixon T-Shirt   Ricky announced that the t-shirt design has been decided as it was put forward in our 

group email.  In losing Greg Wood last week in a car accident, we will honor him by having his bike on 

our next shirt.  Rick conveyed that we lost a good member and an outstanding guy.  Ken Nakahara from 

Roller Magazine will be working with Tom Clark to supply pictures taken of Greg’s bike and the shirt 

should be ready for Dixon.    

Quail Ride, May 5-6   This event is this Friday.  Brian Davis asked if any Yerba Buena members have a 

bike displayed at the Quail show this year.  Victor Boocock responded, that in fact, Chris Carter has his 

Honda entered and that it was a factory ride for flat tracking.   

Panhead Ride, June 11-13   Rick let us know that the first batch of hotel rooms for this run has already 

sold out and that Paul Thomas is talking with the manager to get another block of rooms.   Brian Davis 

told us that the info for this ride was submitted to the National website and, also, to club presidents, so 

we should get a good showing.   Rick relayed that Billy Anderson, who used to be a club member, has 

been in touch with Paul Thomas.  Billy and his band will be playing at the Washoe House located 

between the hotel and the KOA campground on the Sunday night at the beginning of the ride.  

       New Business       

Greg Wood    Sue Booth wondered if something could be sent to Greg’s daughter.  She noted that the 

thread on the email from various members was quite touching and she would be willing to compile a 

card of condolence from the club.  All agreed that would be a kind gesture.    
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Good of the Club     

Jack Clark reported that he went to Dream Machines in Half Moon Bay and it was a good time—lots of 

cars!  Paul James, one of our club members, helps organize this show.  They had a good turn-out.    

Ted Morris reminded us that the San Jose Tech School will have their car show on May 12.  Brian Davis 

explained that this is to support the youth auto tech program (much like the Washington High School 

show) and it’s pretty cool.  The school is at Capitol and Hillsdale and the event is from 5-8 p.m.  It’s only 

$20 to show your car (no pre-registration) and car entry proceeds go to the program.    

Brad Booth informed us that he went to the military bike show in Plymouth.  It was huge!  It’s held at the 

Amador County fairgrounds, but it overflowed into the motorhome camp next door.  There were only 12 

or so motorcycles, but two that he hadn’t seen before:  a WWII MotoGuzzi and a Danish military 

Nimbus.  People were in fatigues with jeeps and transport vehicles galore and there were a ton of table 

sales.    

Victor asked if the roster is made up yet.  Brian Davis replied that it is available on the “groups.i.o” 

website if you go to the “Yerba Buena AMCA” group and click on the database.     

Upcoming Dates  

Quail Ride   May 5-6  

Nor-Cal Swap Meet   May 7  (West Wind Drive-In, Sacramento)  

Hanford Swap Meet, May 19-20  

Ishi Chapter Swap Meet   May 28  

  

50/50 Raffle    Manny won $40.  (Really Manny, again?)  

  

Meeting adjourned at 7:43 p.m       Next general meeting will be held June 7th at Harry’s.      

Notes submitted by Sue Booth.  


